
VILLAGE OF PORT DICKINSON 
Work Session 

February 24, 2015 
5:00pm 

 
Officers Present:  Mayor   Kevin M. Burke 

Trustees Robert Aagre 
 Michael Cashman  

James DeGennaro 
Charles Harding 

    Treasurer  Cheryl Miller 
    Clerk   Susan Fox 
 

 
 

 

1. Spring newsletter will be mailed with water bills on 2/28/15. 

 

2. Treasurer Miller reported that the total assessed value of properties in the Village 

has increased which will allow the tax rate for 2015-2016 to remain about the 

same while still generating some increased revenue. Retirement system rates have 

decreased and there are less employees in the retirement system resulting in 

budget decrease in that area. Public hearing to be scheduled for the April 2015 

meeting.  

 

3. Treasurer Miller reported that Chase Bank is now charging fees so she will be 

looking to move accounts to another bank.  

 

4. Electricity use is increased in Village Hall. Everyone is reminded to conserve.  

 

5. Trustee Harding has looked into markers for the 63 hydrants in the Village. The 

cost would be about $1200 dollars and would allow Fire & DPW to locate 

hydrants under the snow.  

 

 

 


